
 

COUNTDOWN TO THE FAIR – 3 Weeks to go… 
 
As always, we are overwhelmed by the generosity and giving spirit of parents 
and friends of the BHPS Community.  Without you these events like the coming 
fair wouldn’t be a success!  This week a box will be placed in the office (under 
the P & C box) to collect your wonderful donations. Thank you, thank you, thank 
you!   
  
Donations Wish List 
We have been contacted by a number of parents wanting to donate items to help 
run the fair…to avoid ‘doubling’ up on items the Fair Committee have created a 
Donations Wishlist and put together suggestions for each year group.  
  

  SUGGESTED DONATION IDEAS 

Kindy Lucky dip style prizes:  
$2-$5 value new toys/games/books for boys & girls 
  

Year 1 Lucky dip style prizes:  
$2-$5 value new toys/games/books for boys & girls 
  

Year 2 Gourmet Food Items:  
Chocolates, mustards, sauces, gourmet crackers etc 
  

Year 3 Gourmet Food Items:  
Chocolates, mustards, sauces,  gourmet crackers etc  

Year 4 BBQ Equipment: 
Tongs, Foil Trays, Ketchup, BBQ Sauce, Paper Napkins 

Year 5 BBQ Equipment: 
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Tongs, Foil Trays, Ketchup, BBQ Sauce, Paper Napkins 

Year 6 Rubbish Bags, Disposable gloves, Wetwipes (babywipes), 
Paper Towels 

  Other donation suggestions: 
Bags of Lollies  
Second Hand Books 

  
Market Stall and Sponsorship Opportunities 
With nearly 600 students and 400 families at BHPS, the fair is a great opportunity 
to promote and showcase your business.  Many of us like to support businesses 
from within our community, so take this opportunity to tell the community about 
what you do!   
  
If you, your family or partner own, run or work for a business that would be 
interested in one of the limited sponsorship opportunities or book a stand at the 
Fair we would love to hear from you.  For more information 
visit https://beaconhillpandc.com.au/2019-fair/
 

 
If you can help at any point during the day please add your name to the 
roster below; 
 

https://signup.zone/TJpF3QpPTrbb7Gwfr 
 
This is the 2019 WISH List in which we are raising money for….. 
 

• Supporting the purchase of flexible furniture 

• IT Maintenance, Support (HR) and replacement/purchase (continued to 
build our bank of laptops in the 3-6 

• Supporting the Grounds 

• Air Conditioning for spaces not covered by Cooler Classrooms (eg; Admin, 
Canteen). 

• Supporting Green Team Sustainability initiatives – Green house program. 
Solar panels. 

• MPC upgrades – Fans, Stage Curtains 

• Shade over STEM balcony 

• Electronic Sign 

• Additional Flag pole.  

 

https://beaconhillpandc.com.au/2019-fair/
https://signup.zone/TJpF3QpPTrbb7Gwfr


Mother’s Day Stall – Thursday 9th 
May 
 
Mother’s Day stall will be held on Thursday 9th May, please 
send your child with $5 to purchase a gift.   
 
There will be extra gifts available to purchase if children 
would like to also buy a gift for grandma.  
 
 
We are looking for volunteers to help with the Mother’s Day stall in the MPC. 
 
8.00am - 9.00am help with the setup  
9.00am - 10.30am stall  
10:30 - 12:00pm Stall and pack up 
 

https://signup.zone/jLAwKfMGMz3ZtxJqc 
 

Mother’s Day Breakfast – Friday 10th May – 7.30am  
 
You are invited to celebrate Mother’s Day with a tasty Breakfast with your 
children in the MPC on Friday at 7.30am to 8.30am.  
 
Order your Breakfast on Flexi-Schools - $6 per person (don’t forget to order for 
the children too!). 
 
Classrooms will be open from 8.30am till 9am to see all the 
wonderful the work they have been doing. 
 
We are looking for a group of dads to assist with 
the breakfast please click on the link to add your 
name to the roster. 

 

https://signup.zone/WEBLNPjcKZkpRubX4 

 

WORKING BEE – coming back to Beacon Hill  

https://signup.zone/jLAwKfMGMz3ZtxJqc
https://signup.zone/WEBLNPjcKZkpRubX4


 

Saturday 11th May - we will be holding our first 

Working Bee of 2019. 
With the Fair coming up, Steve Gibbons our 
Grounds Manager has decided to have the working 
bee to help get the school ground looking extra 
special. He is planning on mulching areas that 
needed and maintenance on the gardens. 
 
We look forward to seeing as many families as possible throughout the day, if 
you have wheel barrows that will be the go-to requirement needed. Don’t forget 
your gardening gloves! 
 
Please add your family to the sign-up roster  
 

https://signup.zone/74wGJNykAqHCt8MpW 
 
BBQ to finish the hard work! 
 
 

BAND NEWS  
 

• All the Beacon Hill Bands will be performing at the School Fair on Sunday, 
26 May.  Come along and listen to some great music! 

  
• The annual Band Workshop is happening on the weekend of 1 and 2 June 

2019.  This workshop is a major event in our band calendar.  All of our 
musicians will be working very hard over the weekend with may rehearsals, 
tutoring, performances and they will also get to enjoy lots of food and fun 
along the way.  Band Families:  You will 
need to register each child for this 
workshop.  If you have not received any 
email information regarding this, could you 
please contact Kellie immediately – 0415 
969 337 or kellie@alexandratos.com.au. 

•  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://signup.zone/74wGJNykAqHCt8MpW
mailto:kellie@alexandratos.com.au


EARN & LEARN – IS ON NOW  
  

Woolworths earn & learn has started – 
collect your tickets from your local 
Woolworths when you shop and help us 
earn a fantastic range of equipment for the 
school. 
  
Put your stickers on the sticker sheets 
which are available from the office and 
place them in the earn & learn box which 
is located in the office. 
  
Or 
  
We have a earn & learn box at the Woolworths at Warringah Mall and Dee 
Why – pop them in straight after you shop. 
  
Any questions please contact kylie 
mcmanus kylie_mcmanus@optusnet.com.au 
  
Thanks for helping our school! 
 

 

Entertainment Book – NOW Available 
 
The 2019 | 2020 Entertainment Memberships are here, with exclusive offers for 
everything you love to do. It’s our best Membership yet, packed with amazing 
offers for activities, attractions, shopping, travel and all kinds of tasty treats - 
from cool cafes to fabulous fine dining. 
  
With Entertainment there are thousands of experiences you can enjoy, 
while raising funds for the things you care about. 

 

 
SUPPORT US NOW.  

 

 

mailto:kylie_mcmanus@optusnet.com.au
https://www.entbook.com.au/2061m74

